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No. 59 – 2024 
 

MEDWAY APPROACH CHANNEL  
 

Dredging Operations 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that dredging operations are due to take place in the 
Medway Approach Channel, dredging works will be focussed around the area 
highlighted on the chart below. Dredging is due to commence on or around 
06.11.2024 and will comprise of two stages. The TSHD “Vox Apolonia” will 
commence dredging on or around 06.11.2024 and will dredge over a number of tides 
with completion expected within 3.5 – 4 days.  
 
An intermediate survey will then be carried which will reveal any high spots left from 
the initial dredge operation. The WID “Maas” is then due to mobilise to site on or 
around 14.11.2024 to carry out a levelling off campaign with completion expected by 
23.11.2024, approximately. 
 
“Vox Apolonia” and “Maas” will display the required signals for respective operations 
by day and night, all vessels transiting the Medway Approach Channel are 
requested to navigate with caution, maintain a listening watch on VHF Ch.74 
and reduce speed and wash if requested to do so. 
 
 

TSHD “Vox Apolonia” 
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WID “Maas” 

 
 

Dredge Area 

 
 
Admiralty Chart No. 3683 refers 
 
Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign 
“Medway VTS” or telephone 0151 949 6148.(Recorded Line) 
 
Marine Operations Department      

Peel Ports London Medway        22nd October 2024 


